
Oliver Hoban

From:
Sent: 17 October 2024 10:02
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2304/0F1 - CAR SHOWROOM AND PREMISES, 6 MARKET STREET, 

MILLOM

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good morning Oli 
Following the town council meeting I can confirm that they have no objections in principle to this application 
 
Regards 
Cath 


